
Dear Kindergarten Parents,

We are looking forward to the new school year! Here is a list of
suggested donations for your child’s first day.

•2 packs of 10 or 12 pre-sharpened pencils
•2 packs of Crayola markers 10 count (basic colors)
•2 packs of Crayola crayons 24 count
•Bluetooth wireless kid’s headphones
•2 two pocket folders
•An empty pencil box
•2 highlighter pens
•3 packs of glue sticks
•Watercolors
•Fiskars kids scissors
•2 packs of Expo markers
•1 or more boxes of Kleenex tissues (last names A-H)
•1 box of gallon-size Ziploc (last names I-N)
•1 box of sandwich bags ( last names 0-Z)
•1 pump bottle of hand sanitizer
•2 containers of Clorox wipes (last name A-H)
•2 cans of Lysol spray (last names I-N)
•1 pack of white paper plates ( last names 0-Z)
•2 packages of baby wipes
•1 roll of paper towels

Thank you!
Warmly,
The Kindergarten Team!


